
PETITION INSTRUCTIONS - PARENTAL CONSENT 
SASKATCHEWAN 

 

 
 
 
 

1. Every area needs to have one or two people who coordinate the petitions. They 

are to: 

a. Collect them from everyone (so individuals will not be delivering them 

on their own to MLA’s) 

b. Photocopy each sheet. Copies to be saved. Originals submitted to 

MLA’s. 

c. Mail photocopies to: Saskatchewan Pro-Life Association Box 27093 

Avonhurst RPO Regina, SK S4R 8R8  

 

2. Petitions are available through CLN, local SPLA reps, and can be printed from 

the website. 

 

3. Please print your name, address, etc., but DO NOT use any writing instrument  

anywhere else on the petition. 

 

4. Only originals can be submitted and can NOT have any other markings on  

them (I.e., checkmarks to indicate ‘done’ or similar type memos, personal notes 

to MLA’s e.g., “We know you will support this.’). 
 
 
 


